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DEVELOPMENT APPLICATIONS UNDER REVIEW - 70 HIGH STREET - REPEAL OF DESIGNATING BY-
LAW

T. Wierzba, Planner provided additional information regarding 70 High Street, repeal of designating By-law 90-
230. Mr. Wierzba commented that the applicant is not planning to develop the property but to renovate it. The
Committee agreed that on the basis of the additional information provided that they have no objection to the
repeal of the designating by-law 90-230 for 70 High Street.
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